
 

 

 

 

Dear parents,  

On Friday 25th January the whole school will have the opportunity to take part in Glow                 

in the Dark Dodgeball. To help cover the cost of this experience we are asking for a £1 donation from                    

each pupil.  

Please send in the £1 with your child on the morning of Friday 25th January and ensure they have                   

their PE kit in school so they can take part. 

 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

 


